
Curriculum/TAG Committee – December 10, 2024 
 

The Curriculum/TAG Committee met on December 10, 2024.  Mrs. Werlau provided the committee an 

update on TAG activities for the 2024-2025 school year, which included this year’s author, Daryl Cobb, who 

will be at the schools at the end of April and beginning of May; the Lego League competition is on Saturday, 

January 11th; the Odyssey of the Mind competition will be Saturday, March 1st and the Spelling Bee will be 

Tuesday, January 14th (snow date January 16th). Mr. Masopust shared information on the dual enrollment 

courses along with the total number of college credits students have access to at the high school.  Mr. White 

provided an update on computer-based testing for the 3-8 state assessments.  The next committee meeting is 

scheduled for February 11, 2025, at 3:30 p.m. in high school room 102.  

 

 

 

 

 


